

# DEVON SOCCER ASSOCIATION MEETING MINUTES

## EXECUTIVE MEETING

---

Date: May 213, 2024

Time: 7:30 PM

Meeting called to order by: Sam Ruediger

---

### IN ATTENDANCE

Sam Ruediger, Khaled Mahran, Mikaul Maygard, Rebekah Ott, Michelle Wambold

### APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Minutes from previous meeting were available for review. This meeting was set to check in on how the outdoor season is going so far.

### AGENDA

No set agenda.

### BUSINESS DISCUSSED

1. Referees
  - a. All things are going well so far. There is a lot of work for the ref's to do, especially with Calmar and the U7's being added to our list.
  - b. This is officially Rebekah's last season with Devon Soccer.
    - i. Rebekah inquired about sharing documents and training before she leaves. She asked if we have a Google Drive? No, we don't at the moment. **Sam** to set one up.
    - ii. A Google Drive will be helpful to share and store ref documents, meeting minutes, coach lists, etc.
2. Photo nights to be set up with Mike Saramaga. **Michelle** to coordinate with Sam and Mike.
  - a. Action item: ask Mike if we can have one more re-take night. (**Michelle**)
3. Marianne Maygard will pick up line paint for DSA.
4. **Sam** will check in with Servus regarding our bank appointment to have Michelle added as a signing authority.
5. So far things are going smoothly with Battle River Soccer Association.

6. Unfortunately, the All-Star tournament that was planned for this past weekend was cancelled due to various issues with Leduc.
7. A mid-season coaches meeting should be set up (**Sam**).
8. Perhaps we can try to set up a DSA executive meeting in mid-June before SoccerPoolOoza?

## ACTION ITEMS

- Names **highlighted** in **bold** found next to the items required.

## NEXT MEETING

TBD

Meeting ended at 8:30 PM.